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[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to an abundance of caution and based on instructions from Governor Brian Kemp, employees at this location are teleworking and will not be available for in-person consultation or intake of clients. Staff members are available via cellphones and email. 

If you have questions or need clarification, please call the phone number below.
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